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December 2019                               
                                   

Year 11 Parents’ Consultation – Tuesday 17 December 2019 

 

You are warmly invited to attend the Year 11 Parents’ Consultation to be held on Tuesday 

17 December from 1.30 – 3:30pm.   
 

The afternoon will give you an opportunity to meet your daughter’s teachers in order to 

discuss her progress so far this year.  
 

Please complete the attached reply slip and ask your daughter to return it to her Form 

Teacher by Tuesday 10 December 2019.  
 

Should you find that, after having confirmed your attendance, you are unable to come to the 

meeting, I should be grateful if you would inform School to that effect.  
 

In addition, if you wish to discuss attendance, health or other issues with the staff identified 

below, you may make an appointment to do so. 
 

 Form Teacher 

 Head of Year 11   Mrs J Lewis 
 

This is an important meeting at this stage of your daughter’s GCSE study and it is hoped that 

you will be able to attend.  

 

 

 

 

Mr R Spence 

Head of Middle School 

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

GLENLOLA COLLEGIATE SCHOOL 
 

Please return to Form Teacher by Tuesday 10 December 2019. 
 

PUPIL’S NAME  __________________________________  YEAR 11___    
 

*I/We acknowledge receipt of the letter regarding the Year 11 

Parents’ Consultation to be held on Tuesday 17 December 2019 and are 

*able/unable to attend.  

 

Signed __________________________________  (Parent/Guardian) 

 

*Please delete accordingly 

  

 

 

 Pastoral Care               Mrs H Law 

 Head of Middle School Mr R Spence 


